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February 2024

STEM Morning
Thank you so much to all those who answered the appeal for Engineers to come and speak to the children as they embark on the engineering competition. We had a very informative morning yesterday where all of the children had an opportunity to listen to presentations from four engineers. The children were engrossed and they asked some very pertinent questions.
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Radar and Electronics
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Many thanks to Mr Dungavell, Mr Ilomuanya, Mr O’Lone and Mr Shaw.
Some of you might recognize Evan who is a former pupil!
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